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For Immediate Release- 
 
(SUDBURY ON)- Greater Sudbury Hydro is delighted to announce that all poles and primary 
power lines damaged in Monday's storm have been restored and are in service. The power is 
on! 
 
We energized the last section...a small portion of Woodbine...at 9:28 pm. 
 
There are still some customers with no electricity as they await electricians to repair their 
service masts or ESA authorization to connect. We suspect that might be about 30 customers. 
We will continue working through the list of authorizations Friday morning.   
 
If any customers have an authorization in hand and are not yet connected, we ask them 
to call us directly. Same goes for anyone who thinks their mast is functional but doesn't 
have power... let us know. Call 705-675-7536. 
 
We want to thank Lakeland Power from Huntsville, Sault Ste. Marie PUC and North Bay Hydro 
as well as forestry crews from Arborworks in West Nipissing for sending assistance. Those 
crews will helping with some clean up tomorrow morning before they head home. Their help 
was invaluable.   
 
We also thank everyone for their patience during this very trying week. Hopefully things can 
begin to get back to normal for all affected. 
 
By the way, if you have fallen trees or branches on your property, the City of Greater Sudbury 
has issued a release saying there is no need to bundle, just get it to the curb. More info at 311. 
 
Also, if you have spoiled food to dispose of, do not put it at the curb. The City will arrange 
pickup, if you call 311. Please don't attract bears and other wildlife. 
 
We expect to have more detail on this restoration effort in the coming days. 
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For more info: Wendy Watson wendy.watson@gsuinc.ca  or 705 675-0511. 
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